
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:00 - 4:45 PM or anytime by 
appointment. 
 
Sacrament of the Sick 
Call Father at any time to receive this sacrament. 

Parish Staff        Parish Office  Hours: 
 

Rev. Robert D. Fuller, Pastor   9:00 AM - 4:00 PM  
Kathryn Fiems, Administrative Assistant  Monday - Friday 
     kfiems@diocesetucson.org   
Eileen Godollei, Secretary/Receptionist  The Parish Office is 
      cabrini1962@aol.com       closed Saturday & Sunday 
The above staff members may be reached through the      
Parish Office at 520-326-7670; fax 520-881-8480    
Web Site   www.cabrinitucson.org      
 

The following staff members may be reached at the additional numbers provided: 
Rev. William Remmel, S.D.S., Assisting Priest, 520-241-7765; bjremmel@gmail.com 
Cathy Kent, Director of Adult Spiritual Formation, R.C.I.A, & Liturgy, 520-318-9198;  
 cathy_kent@aol.com 
Philip Becker, Director of Family Program of Religious Education (Grades 1-5), 520-795-1110;  
 cabrinifamilyprogram@gmail.com 
Mary Lou Bauer, Youth Ministry (Grades 6-12), 520-488-3213; bauermarylou2@gmail.com 
Joyce Evans, Liturgical Ministry Scheduler, 520-780-0693; jevans5549@cox.net  

Masses 
 

 Saturday                Sunday 
 5:00 PM                8:30 & 10:30 AM 
 

  Weekdays      8:00AM — Wednesday & Thursday  
        8:00AM — Tuesday- Scripture Communion Service 

St. Frances 
Cabrini 

Catholic Church 

 

3201 East Presidio Rd 
Tucson Arizona 85716 

 
Welcome to our Parish 

Community! 

 
Baptism 
Parents and godparents, please call our parish office 
regarding preparation classes.  Baptisms are scheduled 
after preparation. 
 
Marriage 
Arrange to see Father at least six months in advance. 



Page Two Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  June 17, 2018 

THE MASTER STORY-
TELLER 
 In today’s Gospel, Jesus is 
presented to us as the master 
storyteller. He loved to use par-
ables as a tool for comparing 
one thing to something else. In 
most of his parables, Jesus re-
vealed who God is by compar-
ing God’s essence or actions 
with something familiar to his 
listeners. In the parable of the mustard seed, Jesus proclaims 
a marvelous and irrefutable truth. His small band of disci-
ples, as insignificant as they may have felt, would one day 
produce a mighty kingdom whose growth was initiated by 
God. The seeds of this kingdom were planted by God and it 
is God who will harvest the fruit brought forth from those 
seeds. The extent of the growth of God’s kingdom cannot be 
predicted. We must trust the work of the Master’s hand as 
we, the mustard plant, grow and grow. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

JUNE 16TH — JUNE 24TH 
 

 

Sat.  5:00 PM  - Margaret Brady† 
    - Helen Balchak† 
Sun. 8:30 AM  - People of the Parish 
  10:30 AM - Eric Aabel† 
    - Frank Tanzillo† 
Wed.  8:00 AM - Scripture Service 
Thurs.    8:00 AM - Micah J. Foerster,  
     Special Intention 
Sat.  5:00 PM  - Alice Moore† 
    - Mary Olga Martinez† and  
     Tony Islas† 
Sun. 8:30 AM  - Peggy McInerney† 
    - Jane & Terry La Flamme, 
     Special Intention  
     10:30 AM - People of the Parish  
        

This Week at St. Frances Cabrini 

 

Sunday   June 17  
 Eleventh Sunday in  
  Ordinary Time 
 Father’s Day 
Monday  June 18 
 SVdeP Meeting, Rm. 
5, 11:30 a.m. 
 Theology Uncorked, Hall, 6:30 p.m. 
Tuesday June 19 
 Sewing Crafts Group, Rm. 5, 10:00 a.m. 
 Lend-a-Hand Canteen, Hall, 12:00 p.m. 
Wednesday June 20 
 O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
Thursday June 21 
 First Day of Summer 
 O.A., Rm. 5, 5:30 p.m. 
Friday  June 22 
 O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
Sunday   June 24 
 Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Sunday Ez 17:22-24; Ps 92:2-3, 13-16;  
 2 Cor 5:6-10; Mk 4:26-34 
Monday: 1 Kgs 21:1-16; Ps 5:2-3ab, 4b-7;  
 Mt 5:38-42 
Tuesday: 1 Kgs 21:17-29; Ps 51:3-6ab, 11, 16;  
 Mt 5:43-48 
Wednesday: 2 Kgs 2:1, 6-14; Ps 31:20, 21, 24;  
 Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thursday: Sir 48:1-14; Ps 97:1-7; Mt 6:7-15 
Friday: 2 Kgs 11:1-4, 9-18, 20;  
 Ps 132:11-14, 17-18; Mt 6:19-23 
Saturday: 2 Chr 24:17-25; Ps 89:4-5, 29-34;  
 Mt 6:24-34 
Sunday: Vigil: Jer 1:4-10; Ps 71:1-6ab, 15ab, 17;  

A CHARISMATIC HEALING RETREAT will be 
held at St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church in Casa Grande 
on Friday, June 22, from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m.  The church is locat-
ed at 201 N. Picacho St. in Casa Grande.  The speaker will be 
Fr. Thomas “Bobby” Emprayil.  Questions?  Call 520-836-0601 
or e-mail officeadministanthonycg.org. 

VIDEO DISCUSSION SERIES 
 
We will watch and discuss the “Proof of God” episode from The 
Story of God video series on Wed., June 13 in Room 6 from 10:00 
a.m. to noon.  Have we cut God out of our modern lives?  Are 
there still moments when the Divine God makes His presence 
known to us?  Join us to talk about it.  Call Mary Lou at 488-3213 
if you need more information. 

CABRINI SEWING GROUP NEEDS SUPPLIES 
 

Our parish Sewing Group is in need of supplies for upcoming 
projects. We will again be making quilts, clothing, and stuffed 
toys for Reachout Women’s Center, Pio Decimo transitional 
housing and the St. Vincent de Paul Society.   We can use bat-
ting, polar fleece, and any other kind of fabric.  Parishioners 
have generously responded in the past, and we 
thank you.  The group meets every Tuesday in 
Room 5 from 10:00 to 12:00.  You may bring 
supplies then or leave them at the parish office.  
Questions?  Call Diane at 888-2593. 

INTERFAITH PEACE PRAYER 
 
Since February, there has been a monthly gathering 
of people from a variety of faith traditions who 
want to pray together for peace.  This began in our 
parish and has traveled around to Krishna, Lutheran 

and Buddhist communities so far.  This Wednesday, June 20, at 
6:30 p.m., the Interfaith prayer for peace will take place at Most 
Holy Trinity Parish, located at 1300 N. Greasewood Rd.  Please 
join us. 
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WEEKEND & HOLY DAY/SPECIAL  
MASSES AND SERVICES  

 

     Sat., June 16, 5:00 p.m. Mass, Fr. Bob Fuller 
     Sun., June 17, 8:30 a.m. Mass, Fr. Bill Remmel 
     Sun., June 17, 10:30 a.m. Mass, Fr. Bill Remmel 
     Sat., June 23, 5:00 p.m. Mass, Fr. Bill Remmel 
     Sun., June 24, 8:30 a.m. Mass, Fr. Bill Remmel 
     Sun., June 24, 10:30 a.m. Mass, Fr. Bob Fuller 
 (The Cabrini Choir will interrupt their 
                Summer Break to sing at this Mass; 
 they will be directed by Russ Ronnebaum) 
     Sat., June 30, 5:00 p.m. Mass, Fr. Bob Fuller 
 

Note:  Fr. Fuller will preside at the designated Masses if his 
health permits.   Fr. Jens-Peter Jensen (“Fr. Jay”), who will 
be our new pastor, will preside at both Sunday Masses on 
July 1. 

GRADES 6-12 
 

Are you in grades 6-12?  Join the 
Cabrini Youth Group for the upcoming 
school year.  Call Mary Lou at 488-
3213 for more information.  We meet 

every Sunday during the school year after the 8:30 Mass for 
LOTS of different discussions and activities. 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
 Thank you to everyone who has generously 
responded to the 2018 Annual Catholic Appeal.  
The parish goal is $72,340,  and for weeks now 
we have been hovering at 96% of our goal.  If 
you have not yet made your pledge or gift, 

please consider doing so as soon as possible.  Your gift sup-
ports many important ministries and services in this diocese.  
We have envelopes at the church doors, and completed enve-
lopes may be mailed to the diocese or placed in the parish col-
lection basket for us to mail.  You can also text ACA to 41444 
or visit the website  www.cathfnd.org/donate.   

2017-2018 FINANCIAL REPORT  
 

AS OF 6/10/2018  WEEK FIFTY 

 

Year-To-Date Budgeted Expenses:     $    494,450.00 
Year-To-Date Total Income:        $    444,755.00 
Amount Needed Weekly:         $        9,889.00 
Sunday Collection Total:                $        5,426.00 
Amount-To-Date UNDER:        $      49,695.00 
 

  

A Retirement Gift 
 
 

Some of you have inquired about an 
appropriate retirement gift for Fr. 
Bob.  He has asked that anyone wish-
ing to give him a gift instead please 
contribute to the “Furniture/
Household Goods” fund that has been 
established in the Parish Office. 
 

Your monetary gift (cash or checks only please) may be 
placed in a sealed envelope in the collection basket labelled 
Fr. Bob Fund or you may drop your gift by the Parish Office 
between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday-Friday.  This gives 
Fr. Bob the ability to purchase the items he wants and most 
needs.   
 

Reminder:  if you write a check, please make it payable  
directly to Father Robert Fuller, and not to St. Frances 
Cabrini. 
 

All contributions are deeply appreciated. 
 
 

A MEMORY BOOK FOR FR. BOB 
 

If you have one of those blue pages for his Memory Book that 
you have not yet returned, you may bring them to the Parish 
Office.   We will finish assembling the Book and give it to Fr. 
Bob later this month.  Thanks to everyone who already 
brought one — he will surely cherish the wonderful photo-
graphs, drawings and messages. 

Do you want to be confirmed in the Spring of 
2019?  Call Mary Lou at 488-3213 or Janice at 
906-6104 to get more information.  Classes will 
begin on August 19.   

FAMILY RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 We are currently enrolling families 
for the 2018-19 school year. If your family has 
not been enrolled in the past, we would like 
you to join us next year in the program.  We 
have arts and crafts, music, and separate edu-
cational sessions for the parents and children. 
To register, contact Phil at (520) 795-1110 
or cabrinifamilyprogram@gmail.com.   
 

LOOKING FOR A VIDEO OF FR. BOB’S  
RETIREMENT CELEBRATION OR   

SOME OF HIS HOMILIES?   
 

Our parishioner Steve Auslander has made some great videos 
of Fr. Bob.  You can find them on YouTube if you know where 
to look.  If you navigate to YouTube and type “Robert Fuller” 
in the search box, you will get videos with an actor named Rob-
ert Fuller, not our Fr. Robert Fuller.  What you need to type in 
the YouTube search box is “frfuller.” 

MOVIES AND PIZZA FOR  
STUDENTS IN GRADES 6-12!  
BAKING TIME SOON! 
Meet at Cabrini on June 27th from 6:00 to 
10:00 p.m. to watch a movie and eat pizza.  

Call Mary Lou at 488-3213 for more information. 
 
 

We will bake in the Hall kitchen on July 1 after the 8:30 Mass.  
Questions?  Call Mary Lou. 
 




